

'Unique learners. Limitless learning.'



18th September 2024

Our ref: JC/010/KB

Dear Parent/Carer

Re: Independent Travel Training

On XXXXXXXX your child took part in an Independent Travel Training session delivered by Lincolnshire County Council Independent Travel Trainers. This was a classroom-based exercise which was very successful preparing your child, if they are not yet ready to travel independently, or reiterating how to keep safe if your child is already able to be out and about unaccompanied. We are hoping to run a further session later in the academic year.

Lincolnshire County Council run independent travel training for young people living in Lincolnshire and will be attending our Post 16 and Career Event on Wednesday 20th November 2024 should you like any further information or to book your child onto a course.

Information about the Post 16 and Careers event will be coming out in the next couple of weeks.

Yours sincerely

Jo Corrall

Exams Officer/Careers Advisor

Carall

IF YOU REQUIRE ANY LETTERS TRANSLATING, PLEASE CONTACT THE SCHOOL

Ambergate Campus, Dysart Road, Grantham, NG31 7LP. Tel: 01476 564957 Sandon Campus, Sandon Close, Grantham, NG31 9AX. Tel: 01476 564994

enquiries@ganf-cit.co.uk































CIT Academies is an exempt charity and a company limited by guarantee registered in England with the name Community Inclusive Trust.